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Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to 
deliver 215 new and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for 
communities across NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future 
learning needs of our students and supports growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

A project to upgrade Glenwood High School is underway to provide improved education 
facilities to support the growing student community. Subject to development consent, we will: 

 Build a new three storey building, which will include 47 learning spaces 
 

 Refurbish the ground floors of Blocks A and D 
 
 Refurbish Blocks E and J  
 
 Landscape the site. 
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Progress summary 

 Our architects and planners are on track to finalise the schematic design of the upgrade by 
late 2021. 

 
 We have started to relocate the temporary classrooms from the future construction area and 

are scheduled to complete this by early 2022. 
 

 A Development Application (DA-21-02007), which covers site establishment, enabling works, 
and earthworks, was lodged with Blacktown City Council on 10 November 2021 

 
 An Environmental Impact Assessment (EIS) has been prepared and the State Significant 

Development (SSD) application lodged with the Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment (DPIE) on Monday, 15 November. The SSD application covers construction of the 
new three storey building and refurbishment of existing blocks. It will be publicly exhibited 
for a period of 28 days from 19 November 2021.  

How can I provide feedback? 

Submissions are to be made directly to DPIE by post or online during the exhibition period.  

Post 
Planning Services, Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39 Sydney NSW 2001 

Online 
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/have-your-say 

Virtual Information Room (VIR) 

From 9:00am Wednesday 1 December 2021 to Wednesday 8 December 2021, we will be holding 
a Virtual Information Room where you can find out more about the progress of this project. 
Access the virtual room at any time, day or night during this period by following this link: 
https://consultationspace.com/SINSW/GlenwoodHS. 
 
Alternatively, visit the SINSW project page and follow the link. 
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